
 

April 3rd, 2020 

 

RE Letter of Admissibility - List of Essential Businesses - COVID 19  

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 
Following advice from Ontario’s Chief Medical Officer of Health on April 3, 2020, Ontario 

updated the list of essential businesses that can remain open. The restrictions are aimed at 

further reducing contact between people and stopping the spread of COVID-19. 

 
This letter is to confirm that Smart Scrub Restoration Inc., a service company registered in 

Ontario, Canada specializing in maintenance and sanitation of HVAC equipment and 

surfaces is designated an essential business as per Section 7, Line 20 listed on the official 

Province of Ontario website (ontario.ca) as per below: 

 
“Maintenance, repair and property management services strictly necessary to 

manage and maintain the safety, security, sanitation and essential operation of 

institutional, commercial, industrial and residential properties and buildings.” 
 
You can read the list of essential workplaces in response to COVID-19 (novel coronavirus) at 

ontario.ca. If you have questions about what will be open or impacts to your business or 

employment, call the Stop the Spread Business Information Line at 1-888-444-3659 or visit 

ontario.ca for more information. 

 
Thank you and stay safe and healthy, 

 
 
Jordan Lai 

President, Smart Scrub Restoration Inc. 

Tel. 416-881-6414 

Email. ​jordan@smartscrub.ca 

Website. ​www.smartscrub.ca 

 
Smart Scrub Restoration Inc. 

188 Avenue Rd,  

Toronto, ON  

M5R 2J1 
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